
From: Southlands Tennis Club southlandstennisclub@gmail.com
Subject: COVID-19 Update - Use of Check in CBR App - Southlands Tennis Club

Date: 7 March 2021 at 2:37 am
To:

Dear Member
The ACT Chief Health Officer recently announced new COVID-normal restrictions that now 
apply to businesses and sporting organisations.  These restrictions mandate the use of the 
Check in CBR app when attending the Club.  You are probably aware of this app as it has 
been in general use for some time now.

Under these restrictions, the Club is required to use its best endeavours to ensure members 
and guests aged 16 years and over check in using the Check in CBR app when attending 
the Club. If you do not have this app already, it should be downloaded to your mobile phone.  
The information collected by this app goes directly to ACT Health for contact tracing and is 
not seen by the Club.

More information on this app can be obtained from the ACT Government website by clicking 
here.

The Club is now registered as a venue for the purposes of the Check in CBR app and signs 
have been placed at the Club gate and the clubhouse door.
Regards

Greg Rutledge
Membership Secretary
Mob: 0416 282 118
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